From: Adam Gypalo [mailto:adam@ward43.org] 
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2017 1:56 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Alderman Smith Disclosure: Second City Theater Tickets "Fantastic Super Great Nation Numero Uno"

Hi Steve, 

Alderman Smith's been provided with two tickets to the live "Fantastic Super Great Nation Numero Uno" performance that Second City hosted, and each ticket was $20.  

She's accepted these in her official capacity as she was asked to attend as a guest of the Second City Theater Troupe. 

Please let me know if you need any additional information and I'd be happy to assist!

Best, 

Adam  

-- 

Adam Gypalo
Chief of Staff
Alderman Michele Smith
43rd Ward
